
Message from the Head of School:

It was wonderful to welcome our pupils back into school last Monday. Our                                            

final half term of this academic year is underway and we still have plenty of                           

learning and events planned. Teachers have been busy writing end-of-year                               

reports and are looking forward to sharing these with you in the final week                            

of term. 

This week sees our Y1 children sitting their Phonics Screen and our Y4 children sitting 

their Multiplication Tables Check. We wish them lots of luck!

We look forward to welcoming family members into school for our Fathers’ Day Assemblies 

on Friday. These are a celebration of any male family member who supports our children 

so if a grandad, uncle or older brother wishes to attend, they would be more than 

welcome.

I hope you enjoy reading about the awesome things happening in school and being 

achieved by our pupils.

Thank you for your continued support, Mrs Middleton 

Whole-school 

newsletter. 

Week 

beginning 12th

June 2023

Class Dojo launches at SP:

Parents received a letter last week outlining our 

introduction of Class Dojo as our main 

communication platform moving forwards. This was 

in response to parent feedback about wanting 

more regular reminders for trips, events, non-

uniform days etc.  

If you haven’t already, please read this through 

and follow the links provided to join our school 

community online. This platform allows multiple 

parents and carers to receive push notifications 

from school, enabling us to send out regular 

reminders to multiple family members, without the 

expense of a paid text messaging system. 

We hope you find this new approach useful and will 

be seeking feedback in the Autumn term. 

School fundraising:

We would like to say a HUGE thank you to all members of our school community who 

have supported our fundraising events this year. Our Christmas Fayre, Valentines and 

Easter discos raised £1700 for our school fund. This money has been used to enhance 

our school library provision and provide new resources for our ‘Snuggle Up and Read’ 

incentive which will be relaunching in September.

Pupils thoroughly enjoyed each of these events, which was fantastic to see. Discos 

will return next academic year and the Christmas Fayre will be back too. 

In light of the introduction of discos, staff support of these events and the trips 

planned too, we will not be hosting a summer fayre this year. Instead, we will 

focus on completing this year’s planned curriculum, providing a sports day 

experience for all year groups and giving Y6 a Sutton Park send-off. Thank you for 

your understanding. 

Meet Mr Parry:

Mr Parry is our new site manager                  

for Sutton Park Primary and is                            

really pleased to be joining the                       

team! 

He is always on hand to support staff with any 

site requests and ensures that school is 

opened and locked safely for drop 

off/collection times. 

If you see him around school, please say hi!



Follow us on twitter @SuttonParkPri

Curriculum overviews:

Our year group curriculum overviews have been updated and now                   

showcase our planned curriculum for each term of the academic year. 

These include lots of information for families about the learning                          

taking place in school. You can see which books your child will be                   

studying and enjoying, focus skills for core subjects, planned                    

knowledge for non-core subjects and more!

We hope that you find these useful and enjoy delving into your                          

child’s learning outside of school hours: 

http://suttonparkprimary.co.uk/index.php?option=com_sppagebuilder&vie

w=page&id=21

Dates for your diary:

Friday 15th June Father’s Day 

Celebrations

EYFS to Y2 – Father’s Day assembly 9:00am.

Y3 to Y6 –Father’s Day assembly 2:15pm.                                       PLEASE SIGN IN FOR THESE ASSEMBLIES VIA THE MAIN SCHOOL OFFICE

Wednesday 28th

June

Eid Ul Adha Themed lunch menu.

Monday 3rd July Prize-Giving 

Ceremony

Our second annual prize-giving ceremony at Prince Albert High School from 5:30pm. Prize winners will receive invitations to this event.

Wednesday 5th

July 

National Transition 

Day

Children across school meet their new teachers for September. Y6 attend their new secondary school. 

Wednesday 19th

July 

End of year reports. All children will receive their end-of-year reports from their current class teacher. 

Wednesday 19th

July 

House point 

celebration

Winning house for this term will receive a bouncy castle party during this morning. 

Thursday 20th

July

Y6 Leavers event Taking place during the afternoon and including our traditional water fight! More details will follow in a specific Y6 letter.

Friday 21st July Y6 Leavers assembly Y6 Parents and carers invited to attend. PLEASE SIGN IN VIA THE MAIN SCHOOL OFFICE (FROM 9AM)

Friday 21st July Academic year ends School closes for pupils for summer holidays at 1pm 

Attendance last week:

All classes are aiming for at least 95%

Pupil achievements:

We are really proud of Ruby from 6T                                                    

who recently had her long, blonde                                       

hair cut to donate it The Little                               

Princess Trust. She is the second SP                           

pupil to do that this year… what a                             

kind thing to do!

Ethan in 2P has also been busy! He ran

the annual Sutton Fun Run on Sunday 6th

June with his family. Ethan ran 8.5 

miles! Wow!

Well done to both of these pupils. If your child 

has achievements to celebrate from outside of 

school, please let us know. We love to hear all 

about what they have been up to.

Class: % Attendance: Lates:

1D 93.6% 11

1P 88.6% 11

2N 80.4% 19

2P 97.0% 5

3K 96.3% 8

4B 98.8% 0

4K 96.7% 2

5O 90.7% 5

5WS 96.2% 11

6D 91.6% 10

6T 91.9% 4

Nursery 80.0% 4

RJS 96.2% 19

http://suttonparkprimary.co.uk/index.php?option=com_sppagebuilder&view=page&id=21
http://suttonparkprimary.co.uk/index.php?option=com_sppagebuilder&view=page&id=21
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